MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING FEBRUARY 4, 1947

BOOK 7

PAGE 300

PRESENT: Mayor Madry

Aldermen: Hobbs, Burch, Lanier Bowman and Fitch

A meeting of the Chapel Hill Postwar Planning Committee, the Board of Aldermen and the Town Planning Commission was held February 4th for the purpose of hearing the report of the State Planning Board on the survey made of the town, and to discuss the extension of the Town limits.

Mr. Felix Grisette, Managing Director of the State Planning Board, Mr. Hales, Assistant Director and Mr. George Franklin of the North Carolina League of Municipalities gave very interesting talks on the survey just completed. Several recommendations were incorporated in the report, a copy of which is attached to these minutes.

After considerable discussion the meeting adjourned without any definite action being taken, but subject to a call meeting at any early date.

mae Wilkie